
April 2012 

Nobles, 

Thank you to all the Nobles that attended the 
meeting in March. We had a very good turn out 
and it would be nice to see those attendance 
numbers keep growing. This month’s meeting will 
be a busy one with our usual business and a 
guest speaker so plan to attend. 

The circus is fast approaching and it will be nice 
to see all Nobles out helping. For any Nobles if 
you are not sure what is going on or what you 
can do to help please ask questions and enjoy 
the fellowship and excitement of the circus. 

Also on a Circus note, Duluth Circus is on April 
20, 21, 22, - 2012 and there is a small group 
planning on going down to help out. Some are 
going down for the whole weekend and some 
just for the Saturday. If you would like some more 
information please contact me. (620-5826) 

In closing lets work together on bringing the fun 
back into Shrine dome. Like all things in life, what 
you put into it is what you will get out of it! 

 

“DO IT FOR THE KIDS” 

President of the Lakehead Shrine Club,  
Noble Tony Biscardi 


